
 

Brantford Church Hockey League 

Letter from the President of BCHL 

 
October 3, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Players, 

 

Regarding the Ice Change letter which was distributed earlier, please 
do not contact Arena Staff with questions re: this change.  Any 
questions should be directed to Division Directors or directly to me.   

 

I have met with BCHL executive, and we have come up with a plan 
which has a minimal impact on our house league teams.  We will be 
maximizing ice utilization on Saturdays, splitting times between the 
Civic Centre and Lion’s Park.  This will keep everyone playing games 
on Saturdays.  We have ice most of the day at the Civic Center and we 
also have evening ice at Lion’s Park – every Saturday. 

 

We are making every effort to maintain the time of day your child plays 
– please appreciate that there may be some slight variability in times.  
Practice times throughout the week remain unchanged.  Little Saints 
and Midget divisions are not impacted at all. 

 

The schedule for this weekend is set (there are no changes for this 
weekend).  For the most part, October remains intact.  The complete 
schedule will be updated on our website by Holiday Monday.  
Therefore – on Thanks giving Monday, please unsubscribe and 
resubscribe to your child’s team on the website – which will refresh 
the calendars on your mobile devices. 

 

If you have any specific question – I would ask that you contact your 
Division Directors first.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

George Ziotek 

President, Brantford Church Hockey 
 


